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November 19, 2024 
 
Melanie Asquith  
The City of Lafayette 
1290 South Public Road 
Lafayette, CO 80026 
 
Re: Additional Information Required, Annual Groundwater Level Data for 2024,  
 Goose Haven Reservoir #2 – Complex Expansion, Permit No. M-2010-071 
 
Dear Ms. Asquith: 
 
On November 15, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the Annual 
Groundwater Level Data for 2024 for the Goose Haven Reservoir #2 – Complex Expansion. After review of the 
submission the Division has additional items that need to be addressed or clarified. 
 

1. Please provide an explanation for the missing water level data for P-3, P-6, and P-7. 
 

2. Please update the water level data table to include a column that compares the measured water level 
with the approved mitigation trigger values for each location.  
 

Please respond to these items within 30 days of the date on this letter, by December 19, 2024. The Division 
reserves the right to further supplement this document with additional items and details as necessary. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Melanie Asquith, The City of Lafayette, melanie.asquith@lafayetteco.gov 
 Peter Wayland, Weiland, Inc., pwayland@weilandinc.com 
 

mailto:patrick.lennberg@state.co.us
mailto:pwayland@weilandinc.com

